
 
General Meeting Minutes 

Forest Creek Woman’s Club 
September 11, 2012—7:00 p.m. 

   

President Judy Paulson called the meeting to order at 7:25 p.m. at her home.  

The minutes from last May's meeting were read and accepted by Deb Harwell and Marsha Schwartz.  

Treasurer's report was read by Patty Boyer Moore, with an ending balance of $4644.81.  Motion to 
accept was made by Monique Vandamme-Wildt, second by Lin Brule.  Motion Passed.  

Joyce Pollacia  gave a Membership report.  To date, 84 members are registered, 66 have paid,  there 
are 4 new members, and 8 visited with Welcome kits.  New members are:  Anne Readhimer, Susan 
Lafner, Joni Lewis and Ann Gruebel.  

The fall Barbeque Social was announced, to be held on October 6, 2012.  

Sunshine/ Care & Share - Corinne Kowalski gave a report and asked members to keep her informed.  

Programs Chair Denise Hogan stated that the next meeting, October 9th, will be held at Kay Martin's 
house.  Dog training and familiarity will be the program topic.  

Shannon Harris gave a report for the Moms & Tots group.  She made a request for new pre-school tots 
to join and noted that the Moms must be FCWC members.  

Copies of the budget were handed out and reviewed.  A motion was made by Monique Vandamme-
Wildt to accept as presented, second by Corinne Kowalski.  Motion passed.  

Sherry Coleman noted that at  tonight's meeting she would take pictures of those not pictured in the 
online member directory.    

A motion to adjourn was made at 7:47 p.m. by Sherry Coleman, seconded by Marsha Schwartz.  
Motion passed. The meeting was adjourned.  

Denise then introduced our program, professional magician George Sprague.  His entertaining slights 
of hand were interspersed with witty advertisements from Joyce Pollacia for our Activity Groups, with 
sign-up sheets in the dining room.    

Respectfully submitted, 
Patricia Kempf   


